
 
 
 
 

BICYCLE & PEDESTRIAN ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
 
 

Wednesday, July 11, 2018 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Santa Clara Valley Transportation Authority Bicycle & 
Pedestrian Advisory Committee meeting scheduled for Wednesday, July 11, 2018, at 6:30 p.m. 
has been cancelled. 
 
The next regular meeting of the Santa Clara Valley Transportation Authority  
Bicycle & Pedestrian Advisory Committee is scheduled for Wednesday, August 8, 2018, at                        
6:30 p.m. held at VTA River Oaks Campus, Conference Room B-106, 3331 North First Street, 
San José, California. 
 
 
 
 

Michael Diaresco, Board Assistant 
VTA Office of the Board Secretary 

 


